
SunCon P. 0. BOX 342 7

CHERRY HILL, NJ, 08034

THE THIRTY-FIFTH WORLP SCIENCE FICTION CONTENTION

Phone: (609) 424 - 5120

Dear Fans,

Enclosed are the site selection ballots, and the 1976 Science Fiction 
Achievement Award (Hugo) ballots. They have unfortunately been delayed, 
due to protests concerning eligibility. And there are a few typo’s on the 
ballot to make life interesting.

Also enclosed is a registration form for the overflow hotels. With 
the Fountainebleau near capacity, these are the hotels still available. We 
particularly recommend the Eden Roc, since it is a premier hotel and the 
closest to the Fountaineblea. Our current plans are to have the Art Show 
and fan activities in the Eden Roc. So if you are especially interested in 
these two aspects of the convention, we suggest that you make reservations 
at the Eden Roc as soon as possible. If you want to make the reservations 
by phone, call 800 223—6170, a toll-free number.

There are also available both pre- and post-convention tours to 
Disneyworld, Parrot Jungle, Everglades National Park and others. You can 
inquire about these at the same time.

With over twice the floor space of last year's convention and about the 
same attendance anticipated, there will be plenty of room to relax and 
enjoy ourselves. Both hotels are completely air-conditioned, and offer 
great convention facilities plus swimming pools, ocean swimming, and sun bathing.

Hope to see you there.

The SunCon Committee


